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Treasure Valley Comprehensive Aquifer Management Process (CAMP)/Boise/January 7: The drivers in the Treasure Valley CAMP are future and potential water conflicts, unlike the very present and real conflicts on the Eastern Snake Plain, leaving this Advisory Committee to struggle with a sense of purpose.  Facing a self-imposed March deadline to finalize its recommendations,  the Advisory Committee began its January meeting by discussing and drafting a vision statement.  


In implementing the CAMP process, the Idaho Water Resource Board (IWRB) outlined four goals:    


 Provide reliable sources of water, projecting 50 years in to the future 


Develop strategies to avoid conflicts over water resources 


Prioritize future state investments in water


Bridge the gaps between future water needs and supply





These goals are the framework that has guided the process on the ESPA, Rathdrum Prairie and the Treasure Valley as well as any future CAMPs.  The Advisory Committee’s vision is meant to define this specific CAMP process.  The Advisory Committee seeks to  “to protect and promote Treasure Valley water resources through:


Respect to Idaho water law and water rights


A sustainable framework of collaboration, cooperation and stewardship, and


A commitment to on-going research, data collection and analysis.”





The committee spent most of the day reviewing and revising its draft goals and recommendations. What the Idaho Water Resource Board and Idaho Department of Water Resources needs mowill benefit the most are intended to identify future trends along with options and methods to address them.  





Mike McIntyre, Idaho Department of Environmental Quality, gave a brief presentation about the potential impacts of two water quality issues:  Total Maximum Daily Loads (TMDL) requirements and Antidegradation Implementation Policy.  Much of those impacts will be dictated by what happens with land conversions and development.  The connection between ground water and surface water pollution is a bigger issue now than it has been in the past.  





A presentation from Idaho Department of Water Resource’s Interim Director Gary Spackman on “Reasonably Anticipated Future Needs (“RAFN” was postponed.  





The next meeting is February 3 and 4th in Boise.  
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